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Dear Beverly Vista Parents and Students,  
 
As you begin to plan out your costumes for Halloween we would like to share with you the district 
guidelines for students.   
 
The following guidelines are important to ensure that all of our students are safe and appropriately 
dressed: 
 

• Costumes that do not comply with the BHUSD and Beverly Vista School dress code may not be 
worn.  

• No weapons, blood or references to violence. 
• Costumes that are insensitive to gender, ethnicity, religion or race are strictly prohibited. 
• Masks are not allowed. 
• Costumes with blood or weapons are not permitted. 
• Footwear must be appropriate for daily activities. 
• Additionally, this year, due to the sensitive nature of the recent clown controversies across the 

country, NO CLOWN COSTUMES WILL BE PERMITTED.  
 
In addition, students should not bring Halloween candy to school for snacks or lunch. Students wearing 
inappropriate costumes, as determined by teachers and administration, will be sent home to change 
their clothes. 
 
Best regards,  
 

 
Christian Fuhrer 
Principal 
Beverly Vista School 


